
  

HROMADA   

    
US tax-deductible 501(c)(3) non-profit organization   

Date:   October 24th, 2022 

To :   Silicon Valley Public Speaking Organization (SVPSO) 

 

Dear Khedaar Kashyap & SVPSO, 

Thank you so much for your very generous donation of $4,000 to support Hromada’s charitable 
activities, for which we want to express You our sincere gratitude. We will specifically allocate your 
donation to our charitable foundation “Anhelyk” (means “angel” in English), whose purpose is to send 
financials support to kids of fallen Ukrainian soldiers.  These funds will be distributed to the families of 
these kids for the benefit of the kids this holiday season November – December 2022. 

We sincerely appreciate your support and donation.  Hromada’s charitable activities would not be 
possible without your help.  

May God bless you now and always for your generosity.  

Please do not hesitate to contact us if You have any questions how the funds will be used.  For the full 
report on our giving activity, please refer to our home page at www.hromada.us 

 

Gratefully yours,  

Nataliya Anon  

Nataliya Anon 
Chairwoman of the Board 
Hromada 
501 (c) (3) organization   
FED tax ID # 83-0784739   
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